St. Andrew seminars allow
parishioners to talk openly

St. Andrew by the Bay, Annapolis, will host seminars focusing on “Spirituality for the
21st century: Finding peace and joy in a crazy world.”

The seminars will be held every other Thursday beginning Sept. 11, from 7-8:30 p.m.
at St. Andrew by the Bay, 701 College Parkway, Annapolis, MD 21409, in the lower
hall. They will run through June 4.

People have expressed the sense that there are few venues where one can talk about
one’s relationship with God openly and honestly. This seminar will build trust among
its members to share what’s really going on inside. The choice of reading material
and spiritual perspectives invites all to share openly.

To register or for further information call: Stephany Crane, 410-544-5320; Deacon
Jim Monaghan, 410-974-4366.
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